From: Jonathan Bairstow

Sent: Tue Dec 03 14:44:31 2024
To: Planning

Subject: 2024/4733/P
Importance: Normal

Hello

Regarding the Gail’s bakery / cafe, due to open on Gloucester Avenue, I strongly support their
plan to open at 7am.

It will be a valuable service to the community and to people arriving to work locally in the

mornings.

Many people in our immediate area (I live opposite where Gail’s will be located) are up and out
before 7am.

Many thanks

Jonathan Bairstow

2 Waterside Place

London NW1 8JT

Sent from my iPhone



